
TALLAHASSE DART LEAGUE GENERAL MEETING MINUTES 
02/19/03 

 
 

 
 
The meeting was called to order by Kelly @ 7:30 
 
The topic of discussion was to vote on a allowing a new bar into the league. 
 

� The Irish Pub on West Tennessee Street next to Yanni’s has asked to be in the Dart 
League. Bill Hock & Tom Clemmer has check the boards etc at the pub. 
Recommendations were made & the bar corrected the problems. The motion was made 
to vote on the Irish Pub with majority ruling on allowing the Irish Pub into the league. 

 
� Andrew let the league know that we could purchase our domain name for $15.00 a year. 

He explained about the e-mail capabilities and chatroom as well as the league having 
access to their stats & submitting their score sheets on line. Majority approved the 
purchase of the domain name.  

 
Everyone was told that the Captain’s packets will be at the Salty Dawg by Wednesday. Monique 
will call the Captains to let them know where their team will be playing. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:50 p.m.  
 
Immediately following the meeting, money was collected for each team for signup of the spring 
season. 


